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Silver Line Test Shaft Equipment Mobilization Begins at  

Washington Dulles International Airport 
 
On Wednesday, February 12, weather permitting, Dulles 
Corridor Metrorail Project crews will begin to move 
construction equipment to the grassy area located between 
the eastbound Dulles International Airport Access Highway 
(DIAAH) and the ramp from Aviation Drive to the eastbound 
DIAAH (see map). This work is in preparation for the 
construction of two 60-foot deep test shafts for Phase 2 of 
the Silver Line through Washington Dulles International 
Airport. 
 
Drivers may experience intermittent lane and shoulder 
closures.  Drivers should be attentive to signage and 
barricades along the eastbound DIAAH, and on the ramp 
from Aviation Drive to the eastbound DIAAH, as large, slow-
moving vehicles may be exiting and entering the highway at 
various times throughout the day. 
 
The work will continue in the same area throughout next 
week. 

 
Those interested in receiving up-to-date information on the 
progress of the Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project - Phase 2 
can sign up at www.dullesmetro.com. 
 
 

SEE MAP BELOW 
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Once in the ground, concrete will be poured around these rebar cages that 
will reinforce the test shafts.  Photo by:  Chuck Samuelson, MWAA 
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A 24/7 emergency hotline is available for Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project - Phase 2 construction-related issues:   
844-385-7245.  For general project information: www.dullesmetro.com or 703-572-0506. 
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